
 
LYNDHURST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SPORTS DAY ~ MAY 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
Sports Day is fast approaching, and our PAC is organizing a hot dog lunch and snacks for purchase. 
PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO LONGER HOT LUNCH on Sports Day (this has been cancelled due to Sports 
Day and if payment was already made, a refunded will be credited to your MunchaLunch account). You 
can now order items for your child/children and yourself through our ordering service 
MunchaLunch.com, under the Lyndhurst Sports Day 2023 tab. 
 
ORDERING DETAILS: 

• Online ordering will be OPEN from April 27, 2023 

• Changes & additions to your lunch order can be made until May 16, 2023 

• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please contact  
Paula White at lyndhurstelementarypac@gmail.com 

 
Additional food items will be available for purchase, however in limited amounts so PLEASE PRE-ORDER 
FOR YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN & YOURSELF if you can. The PAC will be providing freezies to the students 
as a snack during Sports Day. Coffee will be available for parents. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SPORTS DAY: 
To volunteer, please email lyndhurstelementarypac@gmail.com your name, phone number and 
availability. 
 
PAYMENTS –please provide payment through our ordering service MunchaLunch.com, under the 
Lyndhurst Sports Day tab. Should you require alternative payment options, please email us.  

IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY REGISTERED / HOW TO SIGN UP: 
1. Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/lyndhurst   
2. Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through. 
3. Note: If payment has not been made in advance, your lunch order will automatically be cancelled. 

 
 
THANK YOU!! 
Lyndhurst Elementary PAC 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/lyndhurst

